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Decennial Committees on Local Government Efficiency Act  
 
On June 10, 2022, the Illinois General Assembly enacted PA 102-1088 creating the “Decennial 
Committees on Local Government Efficiency Act).  
 
The purpose of the act requires certain units of local government to (1) form a committee to 
study local efficiencies and (2) create and file with the county board a report with 
recommendations regarding efficiencies and increased accountability.  
 
The committee must have 2 residents of the governmental unit who are appointed by the chair of 
the board. 
 
If you would like to serve on this committee, please reach out to Director Karolyn Wessel at 630 
213 5001 or via email at kwessel@bartlettlibrary.org  
 

### 
 
  The Bartlett Public Library District, located at 800 S. Bartlett Rd., provides programs and 
services to meet the needs of the community. For more information and a complete listing of 
scheduled programs, call 630-837-2855 or visit www.bartlettlibrary.org. 
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